
 
 

Friday, June 12, 2020 
 
Dear Residents and Families, 

 

We would like to share with you some great news! All residents, staff, support staff and mangers 

have tested negative for COVID-19.  This means we will no longer be in quarantine on our 2nd 

Fl. Assisted Living.  

 

Presentation Manor is 100% COVID-19 free! 

 

Going forward, all staff, support staff and managers will be tested every 2 weeks and continue to 

undergo active screening. 

 

Our residents will continue to have their temperatures checked twice daily and will also be 

strongly encouraged to wear their mask inside and outside of Presentation Manor.  

 

Starting June 19, we will be reverting back to all meals in the dining room. There will be two 

meal times for all meals and the tables are arranged for social distancing. We will be sanitizing 

all the tables, chairs etc. before and after each meal. 

 

On June 18, Presentation Manor will resume visits by family and friends at our residence. Our 

goal is to maintain the highest levels of infection control and prevention. 

 

We will be sending out a detailed plan to all residents and families early next week. We advise 

all visitors to get tested for COVID-19. As it is necessary to present a negative COVID-19 test 

result within the 14 days of which it was administered to be admitted into Presentation Manor. 

This includes our outdoor painted social circles. Please visit Toronto.ca to find a COVID-19 

Assessment Centre near you. More details to follow. 

 

We look forward to welcoming everyone to our new normal and we will be taking great care as 

we cautiously reopen to families and friends. 

 

Have a safe and healthy weekend, 

 

Gord Perrault 

Executive Director 

Presentation Manor for seniors 

 


